
 

NOTICE 
 

ELECTRICITY INDUSTRY EXEMPTION ORDER 2005 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) wishes to inform existing and potential 
electricity industry participants that the Lieutenant-Governor and Administrator in Executive 
Council has made an exemption order under section 8 of the Electricity Industry Act 2004. 
 
This order is the Electricity Exemption Order 2005 and comes into operation on 1 January 
2006. 
 
The exemption order was published in the Western Australian Government Gazette on 
Friday 9 December 2005.   
 
A copy of the gazetted order is available on the State Law Publishers website 
http://www.slp.wa.gov.au and a link is placed on the Authority’s website 
http://www.era.wa.gov.au. 
 
For further information contact: 
 
General Inquiries 
 

Media Inquiries 
 

Mr Paul Kelly  
A/Executive Director 
Licensing, Monitoring & Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
 

Mr Paul Byrne 
Director 
Byrne and Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Mb. 0417 922 452 
 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
15 December 2005 
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